
More New Supporters, and a Singing Partner for Amber 

 Since our last prayer letter, God has blessed us with six new supporting churches. We are thankful for your 

prayers and for God's continued provision and paving of our path to Honduras. Please pray that we could 

quickly get to Honduras to begin the work.  

 

For those of you who may not know, my wife was a single missionary on her way to Honduras and God brought 

us together. Most of the churches that supported her as a single missionary are still continuing to support us 

now. While in some of the northern States this month we had the opportunity to visit two of those churches so 

that they could meet me (and Sofia, of course!). We are thankful for every church that has made the decision to 

be part of God's work in Honduras through our family. 

My wife often sings in churches that we visit, but since Sofia came into our lives, she has not always been able 

to sing as she is busy with the baby. Recently we were in a church where the pastor asked if my wife might like 

to sing. I told him she could if the baby cooperated. I assumed I would hold Sofia while Amber sang, but Sofia 

was close to drifting off to sleep, so Amber kept her in her arms as she sang. What began as a solo became a 

duet as Sofia attempted to accompany what she must have thought was a lullaby just for her. It became a funny 

story we will no doubt tell Sofia someday. 

Becoming parents throws a new light on many verses of the Bible. 1 Peter 2:2 says, "As newborn babes, desire 

the sincere milk of the word, that ye may grow thereby." Sofia eats a lot of milk! We drive 5,000+ miles every 

month, and she eats about every two hours. If it takes us some time to find a good place to stop she can become 

quite vocal about her desire for milk. Watching her desperation for nourishment has given 1 Peter 2:2 new 

meaning for us. I'd like to leave you with this challenge; ask yourself, 'Do I desire God's Word as much as a 

newborn babe desires milk?' Do we find ourselves being desperate for time to read the Word? Do we value it 

enough to tell others about it? Something to think about. 

 

As always, thank you for your prayers! 

 

Serving Christ,  

  
 

 

 

 

We encourage you to follow us on Facebook at Project Win Honduras 
https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 
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